
 
 

 

Welcome Speech by the Head of the Agency 

 

Greetings Foresters! 

We are sincerely grateful to the presence of God Almighty for all His grace and gifts so that the 

Official Website of the Central Kalimantan Forestry Agency can be arranged and finished properly. 

The website which contains the Forestry Profile of Central Kalimantan Province was prepared to 

provide information and data regarding general information, the state of the region, and 

developments in forestry of Central Kalimantan region. 

We are fully aware that the availability of Central Kalimantan Province forestry data and information 

which can be easily accessed by all forestry stakeholders is a necessity. Therefore, with the 

availability of the Official Website of the Central Kalimantan Forestry Agency, at least the basic 

needs of Central Kalimantan Province's forestry data and information are made available and can be 

easily accessed. On the other hand, along with the demands of general development and the 

development of Information and Technology, we certainly realize that in presenting data through 

the Official Website of the Central Kalimantan Forestry Agency there are still many matters that 

need to be improved. Therefore, we do hope for constructive input from all parties. 

Finally, I hope the Official Website of the Central Kalimantan Forestry Agency can be useful and 

beneficial for all parties as materials to contribute to thinking and action in forestry development of 

Central Kalimantan Province. 

 

Greetings Foresters! 
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